
CITY HALL, CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 

May 22, 2017 

  

The City Council met in special session in the Municipal Building—202 West Elm Street.  Present on Roll Call were Mayor Amiel Redfish and Council 
Members:  Curt Lundquist, Terry Rowbotham, Garth Johnson, Jesse Steffensen and Jared Steffensen.  Absent:  None  

The purpose of the meeting was to hire replacement for the Electric Supt position.  Also Executive Session regarding Personnel if needed. 

Motion was made by Rowbotham, seconded by Lundquist to offer the Electric Supt position to Matthew Asmussen—the starting wage would be 
$34.00/hr with a $2.00/hr raise at the end of a favorable probation period of six months.  All in favor—Carried. 

Matt advised the council that he is planning to start with the City on May 30th.  He will plan to move to Arlington hopefully in the near future.  He has 
already put his house in DeSmet up for sale. 

                Motion to adjourn was made by Jared Steffensen, seconded by Jesse Steffensen.  All in favor—Carried. 

  

_________________________________                                              ______________________________ 

Sue Falconer, Finance Officer                                                                  Amiel Redfish, Mayor 

                The City of Arlington is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

  

	
  


